
 
 

LOYA 2017 

Entries for this year’s LOYA competition are now closed! We had an overwhelming response, having 

to extend the deadline by a week due to such a high number of nominations. The judges are now 

deliberating and deciding on quarter-finalists who will go through to the next stage, which given the 

quality of entries this year will be no easy task!   

Keep a lookout on our website and social media for more information about LOYA 2017. 

 


